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Andrea Gyger

From: DEBBIE CARPENTER 

Sent: Friday, October 19, 2012 8:22 AM

To: SoS Rulemaking

Subject: RE: REMINDER: October 25 Charitable Solicitations Act Rules Hearing

I know this isn't really the crux of the new rusles, but I would like to comment that it would be so helpful if you would 
raise the threshold to report to match the IRS's 990N limit of $50,000. I help all the PTAs in the Jefferson County Public 
School system and if you are a Title I school and your PTA runs a fundraiser selling, say cookie dough, the fundraising 
company gets 50-60% of the proceeds so you can sell $25,000 of cookie dough and only receive $10,000 in actual 
proceeds and you have to file with the SOS, but you get to do the nice epostcard with the IRS. It would be really helpful 
if the state had a similar reporting limit ...OR...a similar epostcard type of reporting for smaller nonprofits like the IRS 
does. 
Sincerely, 
Debbie Carpenter 
Jeffco PTA treasurer 
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Good afternoon, 

This is a friendly reminder about the upcoming rulemaking hearing regarding the Colorado 

Charitable Solicitations Rules (8 CCR 1505-9).  The hearing is scheduled for October 25, 9:00 a.m. – 

12:00 p.m. in our Blue Spruce Conference Room.  

Please note there have been revisions to the original draft rules that were released with the Notice of 

Rulemaking on September 13, 2012.  The revised draft rules and the revised statement of basis and 

purpose are available online at the Secretary of State’s website: 

http://www.sos.state.co.us/pubs/rule_making/hearings/2012/CharitableRulesHearing20121025.html  

You may submit written comments regarding the proposed draft rules at any time prior to and during 

the hearing. Also, if you are available, we encourage you to attend the rulemaking hearing for an 

open discussion of the proposed rules. If you are interested in the proposed rules but are unable to 

attend the rulemaking hearing, you may listen to the live broadcast online by visiting 

www.sos.state.co.us/pubs/info_center/audioBroadcasts.html.  A recording of the hearing will posted 

and available on our website as well. 

Please email SoS.Rulemaking@sos.state.co.us if you have any questions or would like to send 

written comment. 

Thank you. 




